
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Over Christmas many of our children may be receiving gifts that 

connect to the internet or have access to things that connect to the 

internet – this may be via Bluetooth or via an APP and so on.  In 

response to this, the ‘ThinkUKnow’ website has launched a really 

useful page of information for parents about IoTs (Internet of 

Things and Internet of Toys).  This website answers the question, 

‘How can I make my connected home more secure?’ and includes 

useful step by step guides about setting up parental controls.  To 

access this website please click here. 

 

 
 

 

 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/what-is-the-internet-of-things-iot/?utm_source=Thinkuknow&utm_campaign=85b71ed798-TUK_GLOBAL_DECEMBER_2019&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_0b54505554-85b71ed798-63320585

